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Comments: The Forest Service should reject this project and face up to its responsibility to protect historic

access to the Crazy Mountains.  This project gives wealthy landowners prime wildlife habitat while leaving the

public the least valuable lands.  It is nothing more than capitulation to rich greed people who care nothing about

public land values.  This project will harm all future generations of citizens who rely on public lands.  Shame on

you Forest Service and shame on the greedy rich who continue to push regular people aside to enrich

themselves.


